
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

TDDN Newsletter 

March 2020 

Please provide warm and 

waterproof outdoor clothing 

(labelled) for your child/ren to 

wear in the spring months – we 

do take them out, whatever the 

weather! 

We have our Family Breakfast on Monday 9th March, from 

8:30am until 9:30am.  Please do come along. If you have any 

questions, please ask in the Office. 

 

Fire Inspection 

We had our fire inspection from our local firemen, and we 

passed with flying colours. 

 

Please could you also make sure  that your 

child has a spare (named) change of 

clothes and wipes at Nursery, especially if 

your child is toilet training. 

Thank you. 

Is your child ready for school? 

 Embed healthy eating and sleeping routines  

 Promote independent toileting for the child starting school, always 

bearing in mind the differing needs of children with SEND  

 Help your child to communicate, share resources and interact positively 

with other children and adults  

 Provide your child with the equipment they need to start school such as 

school uniform and shoes. 

Do you need help and advice with any of the above? Please speak to Miss 

Sandhya, Miss Nargis, Miss Shanique or Miss Nafeesa. 

Top tips for helping your child to be ready for school  

  Talk with your child  

  Read with your child  

  Count with your child  

  Play listening games  

  Encourage independence skills  

  Encourage your child to hang up their coat and tidy away their toys  

  Support your child to join in and share toys with other children  

  Provide daily physical activity  

Please let us know which school your child is going to, so we can arrange a 

good transition for them. 

We hope you have a lovely Holi.  

If you celebrate it please come and share your knowledge 

with our children and team. 

Please drop off and collect 
your child at the correct 
times. Early arrivals and 
late collections will be 

charged. 

WORLD BOOK DAY - Friday 6th March 
Please let your children bring in their favourite books 
to share with us.  Also, the staff will be dressing up 
as their favourite book character, we would love to 
see your children dress up as their favourites too! 

 

If you would like to have an 

input into our menus, 

please speak to Miss 

Shahina or Miss Tanzila 

who will share your ideas 

and try to implement them 

if they meet the FFF 

standards. 

 Parents evening Monday 30th 

March, 6-7pm.  This is a great 

opportunity to discuss your 

child’s progress and next 

steps.  Please speak to Miss 

Naf and Miss Shanique for an 

appointment with your child’s 

Key Worker.    If you book an 

appointment and can’t then 

make it, please be sure to let 

us know. 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr David’s Message 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to another very busy month, following our half term holiday.   

First, a request please for your help with two important concerns that we have: 

1. Storage of buggies in our garage – it is very easy to see that parents are not always respecting 

our requests for collapsing buggies, but are even leaving three-wheeled trikes in storage.  We 

simply DO NOT have the space, and should this continue, we will be obliged to withdraw the 

facility for leaving buggies on site so that our staff may access equipment stored in the 

garage. 

2. Handover times – particularly at 6pm – our staff are more than willing to assist parents who 

are picking children up at the close of business.  However, should parents require information 

regarding their child’s experience of the day, please arrange to come BEFORE the closing time 

of 6pm.  Staff are not expected to remain on site beyond 6pm. 

In this monthly newsletter, you will find much information of the activities, which include regular 

nursery room cooking experiences, theme of the week nursery room stories, trips to the parks, 

butterfly life cycle observations and the arrival of our chicken eggs ready for hatching.  This month 

also includes, family breakfast as well as our parents’ evening.  Please look for times and dates within 

our newsletter.  At the end of the month, we all look forward to celebrating Easter and the holidays 

which follow. 

With Best Wishes, 

 

March 2020 

Dates for your Diary 
Butterfly Lifecycle – Monday 2nd March 

Ella’s Story Time Yoga –  

Tuesday 3rd March 2-3pm 

Tuesday 10th March 2-3pm 

Tuesday 17th March 2-3pm 

Tuesday 24th March 2-3pm 

Tuesday 31st March 2-3pm 

World Book Day – Friday 6th March 

Holi - 20th - to 21st March 

Family Breakfast – Monday 9th  March 8:30am 

Happy Chick Company – Thursday 11th March 

Library Visit – Wednesday 18th  March – 10am 

Parents Evening – Monday 30th March 6-7pm  

 

If you are a new parent with us, your room’s 

senior staff should be approaching you with a 

questionnaire about your experience with us.  

We welcome your feedback! 

 

We hope you were able to pop into Cubs room 

in the last week of February, as they turned 

their room into the seaside for the week!  Let 

them know what you liked about it! 

 

You are welcome to store buggies in the nursery garage, so long as they are folded up – to ensure there 

is space for everyone’s equipment. We do not have space for: trike’s, toy buggies for dollies, or buggies 

that are not folded up – please take them away with you, if you bring them to nursery. Thank you. 

 



 

 

 

Fascinating Fact: 
Recommended daily exercise for 

children is 180 minutes. 
 

Have you registered with a Dentist?  If 

you need a list of Dentists, please speak 

to a member of our team in the Office!  

Family Food First Message: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be having a visit from the Family Food First 
team for our annual review.  We will share the 

outcome in the April Newsletter!  Any questions, 
please ask. 

Attendance Policy  
Our Aims 

 To create a culture in which good attendance is a ‘normality’ and valued. 

 To value the individual and be socially and educationally inclusive. 

 To ensure the safety and welfare of all our children and their families, 
including protecting them against radicalisation. 

 To be consistent with the implementation of our policy and procedures. 
 


